
A NOTIFICATION FROM
THE 49ER SHOPS IT DEPARTMENT:

On , .

THE FOLLOWING IT PROJECT WILL TAKE PLACE:

This process will take approximately                 hours and 

systems will be affected from                 to                 .

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE.

PLEASE CONTACT THE IT HELP DESK FOR ASSISTANCE AT 5–7727.
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